
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY REPORT
Van Matre Encompass Health – Rockford Refresh

March 6th, 2020

Questions? Contact: Project Manager, Peter Schmeling – 815.262.7317, PeterS@SchmelingConstruction.com
Superintendent, Kyle Lundberg– 815.298.1031, KyleL@SchmelingConstruction.com

What’s New?

Good morning and welcome to our weekly executive summary report! Our week onsite consisted of cleaning and putting the final 

touches in the patient care area and wrapping up wall protection and the dialysis equipment in the new dialysis area! Have a great 

weekend!

Coming Up in the Week Ahead:

• Cleaning dialysis

• Taking next areas 

• Submitting to IDPH

CERAMIC TILE! Did you know that the creation and use of ceramics dates back more than 4,000 years ago, 
during the Ancient Egyptian era of 4,700 BCE? You may also find it interesting that the word ceramic 
comes from keramos, a Greek word for pottery. The word tile derived from tegula in Latin and tuile in 
French. Using tiles for floors first started in the Middle East and then became popular in Europe around 
the 11th century!
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